
Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge economic 

and environmental opportunity. The company has a plan to improve water quality, wetlands and the 

river and leave the site better than it is today. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as 

quickly as possible. 

Perpetua Resources has studied Stibnite for the past 12 years. The company has identified a safe way to 

mine the site, while minimizing environmental impacts in the Burntlog Route and providing our nation 

with a source of the critical mineral antimony. Today, there is no mined antimony in the United States 

and that concerns me. Antimony is crucial to our national security. It is found in every military bullet, 

uniform and flare. Simply put, we need antimony to keep our troops and country safe. The Stibnite Gold 

Project would meet 35% of America's antimony demand. This is clearly a project we need to move 

forward. 

I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Perpetua Resources' project 

as outlined in the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. At this point, the Stibnite Gold Project has been studied by 

regulators for the last six year. That is enough. Now, it is time to let Perpetua get to work. 

Ed Berridy 


